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Dear Board Members: 

 

Jack has asked that we discuss on the conference call today the issue of whether the Review Board should depose the 

doctors who treated President Kennedy at Parkland Hospital in Dallas immediately after the assassination.  In 

preparation for our discussion, I am enclosing the following: 

 

(1) The statement that Eileen mailed to the public last Friday stating that the Review Board would be making 

available for purchase copies of information that the staff has collected relevant to the medical evidence. 

 

(2) A letter that Jack received from David Lifton yesterday encouraging the Review Board to depose the Dallas 

doctors.  Eileen believes that a campaign is underway on the internet encouraging people to fax to our offices 

requests to depose the Dallas doctors.  We have received five faxes today.   

 

I hope that you all received the fax that I sent to you yesterday which was Jeremy’s draft  memorandum that he 

intended to send to members of the public along with any medical information that the Review Board releases to the 

public.   

 

I look forward to our discussion.  

 

Best, 

Laura 

From the desk of...  
Laura Denk, Esq. 
Executive Director 

Assassination Records Review Board 
600 E Street, N.W., 2nd Floor 

Washington, D.C.  20530 
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